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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

It's been another quiet week.  I started getting an antenna ready to take to the

Jackson County NODE/PBBS of JACKWV/RPLYWV.  I need to have enough coax to put it

back where the old one is at.  The old coax needs to be replaced since a section

of it was cut out.  The temporary repair job was a piece of RG-8X pigtail

spliced where the missing section was at.  If I get it the antenna ready, I may

be able to take it to the site in a couple weeks.  It's supposed rain tomorrow,

and next Monday Sammy Mercer, N8SVX, and I are hoping to cut trees and clean up

the area where we're going to be installing a 110 foot tower on his hilltop

property.  Between the rainy days I've been working on my Solar Trailer.  I have

the solar panel frame put together, I just need to get it mounted on the trailer

and get it painted.  When it's finished the trailer will have 12 100 watt

panels.  That's enough to provide about 60 amp of current in bright sunlight.

I noticed on last week State wide DAREN Net there were several station that were

missing.  This week most of them were back.  It looks like most of them was from

the same area of the state.  It's possible there may have been a major DAREN

node that was off the air, but it's back now.  Don't forget that if your normal

path has a node down, to try a different path to get checked in.

I hope all those who were able to make it to the Dayton Hamfest had a good time.

I wasn't able to go this year since my Grandson, Colt Wotring, KD8UAC, had his

High School Graduation yesterday.  Congratulations Colt.

There were 38 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Anna Hendershot,

KC8JWW, who has been participating in the net since May 9, 1998, has completed

1250 check-ins.  Mike Tyler, WA8YWO, who has been participating in the net since

December 21, 1996, has completed 250 check-ins.  Both of these operators will be

receiving their certificates.  And, Tricia Vincent, KC8VLI, need one more check-

in to make 950.

That's pretty much it for this week.  If you have anything you would like to

pass on to others let me know.
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